
 

 

 
 
 
 
30th November 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As part of our continued drive to support our local community, for Christmas this 

year we will be taking part in a food bank collection for Outwood Assist – Covid-19 

to help those affected by Coronavirus. Outwood Assist is a local charity group who 

deliver food/care packages to elderly people who are on their own.  

Your kind donations will enable them to provide support and assistance to those 

who are self-isolating or facing unprecedented pressures by the Covid-19 pandemic. 

Their aim is to get 30 hampers together so they can be distributed to those in need 

of a bit of Christmas cheer in these difficult times.  

In order for them to provide this support, the service depends upon donations from 

members of the public and organisations. If you wish to support this vital resource, 

any donations are welcome and will be collected by the head of fundraising, Julie 

Valentine and local councillor, Nic Stansby. The donation drop off point will be 

situated in the car park to the left of the school gate on Wednesday 9th December in 

the morning from 8.30am and then at home time from 3pm.  

If you have someone elderly in mind who you think would benefit from one of these 

care packages please speak to one of the team at the collection point on Wednesday 

9th December.  

Thank you in advance for your continued support and generosity, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mrs R Skirrow 

Principal 

 


